Carl Sargeant thanks Armed Forces
Expert Group

At the 13th meeting of the group, Carl Sargeant said the multi-agency group
provided valuable insight into the needs of the Armed Forces community and
ways in which service delivery might be improved.

Carl Sargeant said:

“We are committed to providing high quality services to the Armed
Forces community in Wales. The Expert Group brings together people
with detailed knowledge of issues which affect this community in a
number of areas such as health, education and housing.

“Our meetings generate positive discussion between all members and
I am keen to continue this, identifying issues of interest to the
Armed Forces Community that we can address collaboratively.”


http://www.government-world.com/carl-sargeant-thanks-armed-forces-expert-group/
http://www.government-world.com/carl-sargeant-thanks-armed-forces-expert-group/

